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March 15, 2023 
 
 

PETERBOROUGH POLICE SERVICES BOARD WELCOMES NEW MEMBER 
 
 
The Peterborough Police Services Board is pleased to welcome Citizens Appointee 
Steven Girardi as their newest member. 
 
Mr. Girardi brings a wealth of valuable experience to the Board, both as a resident in the 
Peterborough community, as well as many years with the Kawartha Pine Ridge District 
School Board in roles ranging from teaching to principal, to Superintendent of Education.  
Steven has been an active volunteer and is currently instructing part-time in the business 
department at Trent University. 
 

The Peterborough Police Services Board looks forward to working with Steven and we 
are confident his skills and experience will be an asset to the Board, Service and 
community we serve. 
 
Mr. Girardi will be officially sworn in and assume his new role on Monday April 3, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mary ten Doeschate, Chair 
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